TO: Lori Lawrence, Planning Department

FROM: Roger Davies, R.E.H.S.
Land Use and Water Resources Section

DATE: September 21, 2000

SUBJECT: EIAQ 3557 — Vista Del Lagos Modification

Environmental Health Services has reviewed the subject application and have requested a meeting
with the applicant to clarify the scope of project. The applicant has indicated they are comfortable
with Environmental Health Services withholding comments until after a meeting is held.
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